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M E M O R A N D U M 

 

DATE: July 3, 2013 
 
TO: UA Campus Community 
 
FROM: Andrew C. Comrie, Ph.D.  
 Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost 
  
RE:        UA Travel in Egypt 
 
 
Political demonstrations in several major cities of Egypt have become violent, resulting in several deaths.  

These events prompted the U.S. State Department to issue a new Travel Warning for Egypt on June 28, 

2013.  The Travel Warning recommends deferral of non-essential travel to Egypt at this time due to “the 

continuing possibility of political and social unrest.” The complete Travel Warning may be reviewed at the 

following link:   

http://travel.state.gov/travel/cis_pa_tw/tw/tw_egypt.html 

The UA’s International Travel Safety Oversight Committee (ITSOC) is monitoring conditions in Egypt to 

evaluate safety conditions and to provide recommendations regarding the advisability of UA travel in the 

region by faculty, staff, and students.  In accordance with the Interim Policy for International Travel Safety 

and Compliance, university travel to Egypt requires review by ITSOC and approval by the Provost while the 

Travel Warning remains in effect.  If you have plans or are considering university travel to Egypt, please be 

aware of and abide by the approval requirement before finalizing any travel plans.  

Questions may be directed to the International Risk Analyst, Laura Provencher at (520) 621-1698 or 

lprovenc@email.arizona.edu 
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